Youth Committee Report for September Board Meeting Submitted by Denise Smith

Referee pay that I forgot to put in for last meeting

Harrison Weiss 16 games @ \$10 = \$160 123 Hillside Avenue Cobleskill, NY 12043

Gabe Ethier (I missed 2 of him games) 2 games @ \$10/game = \$20 (His check can be left at office and he will pick up)

• Soccer season went well with a great group of coaches. This was the first year since I have been involved that we did not have to "beg" for coaches! No injuries to report. Ice cream at the end of season thank to Sean Land of Stewart's.

Many new ref's this year with the addition of me taking on the ref responsibility and scheduling on my own for the first time went well considering. We already have planning set in motion for next year for improvements.

- Pool ran well this summer with very few issues and especially at the end of the season when we were short lifeguards. Considering our pool stays open later than some of the surrounding communities pools' I think we did ok there and if we need to adjust our closing date for next year, we will.
- Arts and Crafts went well... Many compliments to the girls running it!